
 
 
 

Diversity statement of the Local Governing Committee of The Piggott 
School 

 
 
1. The Piggott School’s Local Governing Committee welcomes interest in membership from 
all those who will support us in our objectives and will contribute to the strength and success 
of our school community. For the avoidance of any possible doubt we confirm that we 
continue to welcome and will consider from all, applications regardless of gender, ethnicity, 
race, social standing, physical disability, religion, faith or sexual orientation.  
 
2. The Committee recognises, and takes into account in the selection of appointees to office 
within the Committee, the benefits of diversity (alongside appropriate skills and experience) 
for the management of the Local Governing Committee and its affairs. 
 


